ATHLETIC COUNCIL MEETING September 16, 2009 – Agenda item 13.0

POST-SEASON REPORT

SECTION VI BOYS LACROSSE 2008-2009
Chairperson: John Faller

        Our 2009 boys lacrosse sectional season was another great competition. Congratulations to class A champions Orchard Park who finished second in the state competition. Hamburg represented the class B champions well losing to eventual state champions Canandaigua. Silver Creek was class C champions and completed an outstanding season.

        End of season meeting included a successful exceptional senior game, ongoing since 1980. 

        Topics for 2010:

· Potential of Grand Island adding modified program

· Discussion of splitting class C teams into two divisions

· Discussion of more efficient scheduling of games for more even distribution on any given day

· Potential enrollment and classification changes for some schools

Thank you to the sectional committee for their assistance and support throughout the year

                                        Respectfully Submitted,
                                        JOHN C. FALLER

